
  

                                                                                                    Date: 01.06.2021 

 

CIRCULAR 

 

Dear Parents/Guardian, 

 

The school management has decided to resume online classes for the students of class X & 

XII from 03.06.2021, Thursday on Helloparent application with a motto, “learning must 

never stop”.  

 

We are hopeful that you and your family members are healthy and safe. We expect that you 

will help us in the smooth conduct of classes by ensuring the punctuality of your ward in 

attending the classes and completion of the assigned work.  

 

Please note: Timetable schedule for the online classes will remain the same. Stay safe and 

stay home!  

 

Best Wishes 

Principal 
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